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MEETING NOTICE 

 
LAND USE COMMITTEE 

 
 
DATE: Monday, December 9, 2013 
 
TIME:  7:30 PM 
 
PLACE: Conservative Synagogue 
  475 West 250th Street 
  Social Hall 
 
 

 
AGENDA 

 
1. Department of City Planning application ULURP # N 110346 ECX, DCA 

# 1391747 application from Dale Restaurant, Inc. doing business as 
Dale Diner, for review, pursuant to Section 366-a[c] of NYC Charter, of 
the grant of a Renewal for a Revocable Consent to operate an 
Enclosed Sidewalk Café with 3 tables and 15 seats at 189 West 231st 
Street on the north side of the street between Broadway and Major 
Deegan Expressway in the Bronx.  
 

2. Presentation by Simone Management of demolition, construction and 
development plans of property 3741 & 3735 Riverdale Avenue and 
3644 Oxford Avenue for a proposed 11-story medical facility with 
parking.  
 
 
 

Charles G. Moerdler 
Chairman 
Land Use Committee 
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